
 

 

Wednesday 18th October 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

We would like to invite you in to our parent assembly on Wednesday 8th November 2023 at 

3:25pm, in the main school hall, to discuss the residential trip that will be taking place next 

year.  

The trip will be taking place from Monday 7th October 2024 – Friday 11th October 2024 and 

we will be going to Windmill Hill in Sussex. The children will receive accommodation and full 

board basis with their food. The cost of the trip is £250 per child, you will be able to pay this 

in instalments.  

We would really love for you to come along on Wednesday 8th November to find out more 

about the trip – your children are more than welcome to attend too. There will be an 

opportunity for you to discover what the children will be able to take part in and ask any 

questions that you may have.  

Any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

Many thanks,  

 

Miss M Harrison 
Deputy Headteacher and year 6 leader 


